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SSR25 – Trailer Parking & Overnight Camping 

 
Trailer Parking – Friday 7th & Saturday 8th February 
To reduce the risk to the public and provide a much firmer location for trailers in reducing the 
likelihood of churning grass or getting stuck, we have been asked by Snetterton Circuit to use 
the same campsite area as last year (marked in white on the first plan below).  
 
After arriving, directed by marshals you will have the opportunity to unload your competition 

car and one service vehicle in the paddock area, but must return your empty trailer to the 

Competitor Trailer Parking area as soon as you can. Please be considerate to the marshals who 

will be managing this.  

  



Competitor & Officials - Overnight Camping/Motorhomes 
Overnight camping or motorhomes are allowed overnight on Friday 8th February, with the 
following conditions: 
 

• Motorhomes must only park in the main paddock area overnight. No parking is 
permitted in the public parking areas (highlighted) in the previous diagram. 

• There is no camping permitted on the night of Saturday 8th February as there is retail 
activity taking place on Sunday 9th. 

 
Overnight security will be in attendance at the venue. In case of any issues the overnight/out of 
hours security number for Snetterton is 07920 018 803. 
 
 
 
Clive Grounds – Clerk of the Course 
 
Date: 4th February 2025 
Time: 19:00 
Document No: 3.1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


